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24 January 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

APPEAL IN RELATION TO CONDITIONS ON ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITS EPR/NP3538MF/VA10 AND 
EPR/BS77221D/VO10 

The Health and Safety ExecuƟve (“HSE”) has been noƟfied of an appeal in relaƟon to condiƟons on the 
following Environmental Permits:-  

1. EPR/NP3538MF/VA10, for a site at Daneshill Landfill, Daneshill Road, Lound, Noƫnghamshire, 
DN22 8RD 
 

2. EPR/BS77221D/VO10, for a site at Maw Green Landfill, Maw Green Road, Coppenhall, Crewe, 
Cheshire, CW1 5NG 

 

The posiƟon of HSE is that it does not wish to make any representaƟons on the appeal with regard to 
either site. HSE reminds the parƟes to the appeal that any condiƟons on a permit and acƟons taken to 
meet with those condiƟons must comply with the appropriate current health and safety legislaƟon.  

 

Yours  

Barry Wilkes 
 
Policy Advisor | Waste & Recycling Sector – Engagement and Policy Division 
 


